
Battle of the Books Team
Contact Us:
Email: fentonkr@gm.sbac.edu
Meeting Info: We will accept applications in November. See school flyers in October for application link.

Do you love reading? Do you like talking about exciting books with other 
people who love reading? 2022-2023 Battle of the Books team is preparing 

to take over the winning title! In our first year last year, we took second 
place, and we’re ready to win this year! We only have 6 spots available, so

competition is tight. Do you want to join us? 

Team Captain: Westin Martin (2022), election to take place in December. 
Team Sponsor: Ms. Fenton


